
GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION 
***NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION*** 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Groundwater 
Sustainability Commission scheduled for Wednesday, August 11, 2021 
at 3:00 PM has been canceled/postponed. 
 
The next Groundwater Sustainability Commission meeting is 
rescheduled for Wednesday, August 18, 2021 at 3:30 PM. 
 
Please visit https://www.slowaterbasin.com/ for more information. 
 
 

https://www.slowaterbasin.com/

